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From: Paula Geroux <paula@ancestorradio.com>
To: <pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.org>
Date: 5/28/2020 3:26 PM Planning & Building Services
Subject: Reference Case #:U_2019-0011 '

Dear Department Managers and All Employees,
Please look at this list of places in the world and our state and country who have banned or put a
moratorium on the deployment of 5G:

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fstop5gblacktown.org%2flist-of-countries-cities-tow
ns-and-councils-that-have-banned-5g%2f&c=E,1,08QRjdD6_SqepW9In7d2vEiT 13-pe_xyDqrtai94ef5t8In
AYNHK1ZI10aYMmu4WGWmZIuCeX93fHpNBRIIMGxC24Mru7bKKowe YFLLQYBclOcycjKp7Hx&typo=1

There are scientific and environmental concerns! Even birds have been filmed tearing at the towers, not
to get anything, just trying to destroy them! Our water-filled bodies don't have a chance to defend
ourselves from this toxin.

Sincerely,

Ms. Paula Geroux
1661 Daphne Drive
Willits, CA 95490



